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“We Can and We Will” 

 
 
 

8th December 2021 
 
Parents and Carers 
of Year 10 Media and Art students 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
A Warner Bros Studio Tour, London – Monday 23rd May 2022 
 
An exciting opportunity has arisen for Year 10 students of Media and Art to discover the film-making magic of The Wizarding 
World of Harry Potter.  Your son or daughter will explore the iconic sets, costumes and props from the film franchise, gaining 
an insight into the incredible skill and talent that went into producing the films.  Alongside the tour, students will take part in 
a lesson, learning how the Production Designer tackles a script brief, examining the process from sketch, into storyboard 
and model, resulting in the final set.  We hope that the whole day will support and enhance your child’s appreciation of film 
production and design, as well as inspire them to further explore the Media, Film and Art career opportunities available to 
them. 
 
For more information about the tour, please visit their website: https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/  
 
The visit will take place on Monday 23rd May 2022. Students will travel by coach, leaving school at 8.45am and returning at 
approximately 5pm.  
 
Currently, the total cost of the trip is £36.50, which includes travel and ticket costs. However, we are currently seeking 
funding from our Trust to cover travel costs, which would take the total payable amount to £19.50. Should travel costs be 
required at a later date we will let you know. 
 
To secure your child’s place on the trip, please pay a deposit of £19.50 to cover ticket costs via ParentPay by 
Thursday 16th December.  
 
Students will be required to wear school uniform as they will be representing the school and for safeguarding reasons. We 
advise that students bring their lunch and/or some extra money should they wish to make any additional purchases in the 
shop or restaurants.  Free School Meal students will be able to collect a packed lunch before they depart. 
 
For your child to take part in this trip, please click here to complete our trip and medical form which must be completed by 
Friday 7th January. 
 
We would like all of our Year 10 Media and Art students to go on the trip. If you need support, please telephone via reception 
or email me via l.craig@tqea.org.uk to see how we can help you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

Laura Craig 
Curriculum Leader for Media 
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